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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y5 PE – Narwhal  
Y4 PE – All classes 

Scorpion and 
Fennec Swimming 

Y6 PE – All Classes 
Y3 PE – All Classes 

Stingray and 
Dolphin Swimming 

Y5 PE – Caribou 
and Puffin 

 Lunchtime 
Homework Club Homework due in Y5 PE - Penguin Homework set 

After school Sports Clubs start at 3.15 and finish at 4:15pm 

Dodgeball Homework Club Fencing Archery Football 
 

Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Week’s House Points, Behaviour Awards and Star of the Week 

25 House Points 50 House Points 100 House Points 200 House Points 250 House Points 

Tyler Adams-Walker Charlotte Brown Summer Harker-
Foster Dennis Mendoza Albie Tugwell 

350 House Points 
25 Behaviour 

Award Star of the Week 
50 Behaviour 

Award 
100 Behaviour 

Award 

Lewis Smith 
Callum Rix, Kelli Wilson, 
Nyah Swann, Harrison 
Kearns, Harry Annakin  

Leo Marsh, Joshua Bibby, 
Ben Taylor, JamesCox, 
Roxanne Grant, Harry 

Attfield 

Vanesson Heron, 
Charlie Brown 

 

     
     

 

     

     

 

 

Dinner Menu 
Spring/Summer 

 

 

Week beginning 

26th March 

 

See Website for Menu 

 

This week’s Top 

Attenders 

Whole School 97.25% 

Upper School – Toucan 

99.55%  

Lower School – Orca and 

Starfish 100% 

 

What’s happening week commencing 

26th March 2018 

Our value this week is - Forgiveness 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

26th March RE Week 

28th March Open ELF 3.15-4.30pm 

28th March  School Disco: Yrs 3 & 4, 5-6pm.  Yrs 5 & 6, 6.15-

7.15pm  

29th March Inset Day, school closed to children       

29th March  Easter Holidays! 

16th April School Reopens 

18th April Yr 3 trip to Africa Alive                                       

 

 

A huge thank you to all the 

children for their great 

behaviour in church on 

Thursday.  Could we please 

ask that parents and carers set 

an equally brilliant example 

and refrain from chatting 

through services.  Thank you. 

Our Elf bunnies and guineas are 

having their first field trip this 

weekend!  They are visiting 

Scarning Pre-school for their 

Easter Trail.  We hope it all goes 

well! 

Need help with ParentPay?  

Email/phone or pop in to the 

Office for assistance. 

Important - School Dinners 

Please Read! 
 

After Easter, school dinners can 

no longer be ordered at school 

by your child. 

Please book all school meals using 
ParentPay, or send your child with a home 

packed lunch.   

If no meal has been booked online and they 
do not have a home packed lunch, they will 

be offered a sandwich. 

Absences  Please call 

us every day if your child 

is absent from school.  

We are obliged to call 

you if we do not 

Yr 4 Swimming 
 

From Easter, there will be no 

more swimming in Yr 4.  

Children should bring their 

PE kits on a Monday and 

leave them here until their 

PE slot 

Elise 

Walker 

Please see our Website 

for Job Vacancies 
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